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Hi, 

My name is Daniel Lennox, I live at , my phone number is
 

This is in relation to the Extension to the Emergency Bill that the Queensland government
is trying to pass. 

I and many other Queenslanders, strongly object to the extension of these emergency
powers. Many governments across the world have moved past their strict measures and
have dropped all covid related mandates for normal activities. 

The threat of covid (with omicron) has to average person is so low that it now compares to
the common cold and flu. 

The covid vaccine passport needs to be scrapped, as it already has in NSW, and we need to
move beyond covid and return to normal living, pre-2020. 

Cheers, 

Dan
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